
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 13th November 2020 

What have we been learning? 

· The children have had great fun for Children in Need today and have made a collage 
Pudsey mask, designed pyjamas and played slumber party games! Thank you for your do-
nations. 

· This week in maths we have begun to look at subtraction and using different strategies 
such as crossing off as well as using concrete resources to tell subtraction stories. 

· In DT we have begun investigating suitable materials for making an umbrella. We tested 
different materials to see whether they were waterproof or not.  

· In Science the children are looking at the characteristics of different seasons and have 
started to look at weather patterns. 

· In RE we acted out the story of ‘The Lost Sheep’. 

· In PE we practised our jumping and ways of travelling.  

Just a few reminders… 

· Thank you for your patience with regards to children having access to school library 
books. Beech Class will be changing their library day to a Wednesday and Rowan will 
stay the same on a Friday. Could we kindly remind parents that all reading books need to 
be returned every Friday for Rowan and Wednesday for Beech for the children to take 
new ones home. Could we also continue to appeal to a ‘book hunt’ at home and that 
any school reading books be returned and placed in the reception area as well.  

· We have a lost property box of unnamed clothing items in the main reception area. 
Please feel free to come and have a look to see if anything belongs to your child.  

· Have a lovely weekend! 

Thank you—Year One team 

Home Learning 

· Daily reading and phonics. 
· Weekly ‘Look, Cover, Write and Check’ spellings.  
· Mathseed lesson  47– Subtracting (Accessible Friday 13th– Friday 20th November)   
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